
Keeping you safe at 
Mickley Village  

Primary and Nursery 
School 

 
 



Staff in our school want to make sure all 
our pupils are happy and treated well and 
fairly by everyone 

 

We notice when children are not happy and we listen to their worries 

 

We help when children need help and support 

 

 

 

 

We might tell another person who can help to make things better. 

 

 

 

 

 

You can tell us if you are worried about something that happened at 
home 

 

You can tell us if you are worried about something that happened at 
school. 

 

You can tell us if you are worried about something that you saw or 
that happened on the internet 

 

 

There are lots of people in our school who have had 
special training to try to help you feel safe. You can 
talk to the adults at home or your friends. You can al-
ways talk to one of these people. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Gregg                         Mrs Elliff                            Miss Street 

 

These organisations can help you at any time 

 

CHILDLINE 

www.childline.org.uk 

Telephone 

800 1111 

 

 

NSPCC 

www.nspcc.org.uk 

 


